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For a year problems arising f rom light intrusion and light pollution have been discussed 

regularly at  the Twyman House Construction Management  Plan Working Group 

(THCMPWG),  and steps have been taken to tackle and prevent these. 

I do not understand why an application concerning the lighting for Regent's Canalside 

which raise issues relating to light intrusion and pollution has not been discussed at  the 

T H C M P W G  before submission to the Council. The matter is on the agenda of  the 

T H C M P W G  for 17 June next 



I would be r a d i i  it you  delayed any discussion of his particular application by the 

% M e n g  Commit tee until standard procedures have been observed. and people in tits 

b r a y  can  Comment in an informed and c o r s t r u o v e  manner 

Yours sincerely. 

Alasdair Flawicyard 


